
UU
On On TThe Greenhe Green

On-Line Newsletter - 4th Quarter 2010
Christian Golfers’ Association

1285 Clara Louise Kellogg Drive s Sumter, SC 29153
1-800-784-2171 s 803-773-2171

www.christiangolfer.org s E-Mail: christiangolf@ftc-i.net

The Bethlehem GazetteThe Bethlehem Gazette
VOL. 2000, NO.12 DECEMBER 25, 0001, BETHLEHEM, JUDEA

BREAKING NEWS!
BETHLEHEM - A group of shepherds

arrived in town today exclaiming they had

seen a great light in the sky while watching

over their flocks by night.  They said that they

were extremely afraid when the light appeared

to them.

According to one of the shepherds, “An

angel of the Lord came upon us, and the glory

of the Lord shone around us.  The angel told us

not to be afraid, that he was bringing good tid-

ings of great joy; not just for us, but for all

people.

“Then the angel said, ‘For unto you is born

this day in the city of David a Savior, which is

Christ the Lord. He told us that we would find

the babe wrapped in swaddling clothes, and

lying in a manger.’

“But that’s not all, all of a sudden, the sky

was filled with angels singing ‘Glory to God

in the highest, and on earth peace, good will to

men.’

“And then, just as suddently as they

appeared, they left and

went back into heaven.

We wanted to find out

what was going on, so we

have come into town to

see this baby for our-

selves.”

After the shepherds had

seen the newborn baby,

they were seen heading

back into the fields to

round up and watch their

sheep, that had scattered

while they were in town.

As they left, they were heard glorifying and

praising God for all the things they had seen

and heard, just as the angel had said.

(Editor’s note: You can read more about this

historical event in the book of Luke in the

Holy Bible.)

Artist’s rendering

of the star as

described by the

shepherds when

they were inter-

viewed.

Merry Christmas to all



REMINDER. . .

AS YOU BEGIN THINKING ABOUT YOUR 

TAXES FOR 2010, REMEMBER - DONATIONS

TO YOUR

MINISTRY,

Christian Golfers’

Association
IS TAX DEDUCTIBLE!

BUT, THEY MUST BE MAILED 

NO LATER THAN DECEMBER 31, 2010.

GO TO: www.christiangolfer.org.

to make on-line donations

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT.

GOD BLESS YOU.


